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September 17, 2015 

 

 

 

To: Sunsites-Pearce Fire District Community 

 

From: Josh Steinberg, Fire Chief 

 

Re: Meeting scheduled for September 17, 2015 regarding the Proposed Annexation of the 

Cochise Stronghold area. 

 

 

 

Community, 

 

This letter is to inform the community that the meeting that was scheduled for September 17, 

2015 has been cancelled due to not posting the proper notice per Arizona Open Meeting Law.  

The next scheduled meeting of the Sunsites-Pearce Fire District Governing Board is scheduled 

for September 22, 2015.  We apologize for any inconvenience that this may have caused. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Josh Steinberg 

Fire Chief 

 


